
 

T h e  A c a d e m y  

S P O T L I G H T  
A u g u s t  3 1 s t ,  2 0 1 8  

WELCOME! 
Thank you to Mr. Bean ’66 and our 

neighbor, Mr. Croteau, ‘52 for         

repairing and painting our soccer 

goals on our new field.   

Kaidan, a rising 3rd grader, enjoyed 

spending time in California and Colo-

rado this summer.  He house sat a 

friend’s dog in the Bay area which he 

found extra fun and he met some 

family  members for the first time in          

Colorado. Kaidan also enjoyed hiking 

the Rocky Mountains with his cousin 

and playing soccer. 

Jim Broom, President of The Hope for        

Tomorrow Foundation and Rob Tillotson, 

Founder and President of Oak Point          

Associates, shake hands after the final walk 

through of Saint Patrick Academy. The 

school has been submitted for an                

architectural design award! 

It was so exciting to welcome 

86 new students and 85 former 

students to our Meet & Greet 

and New Family Orientation 

this week!  We look forward to 

this exciting school year!  We 

will see you all next week! 

Mums from Moms for 

Mary...A big thank you 

to the moms who self-

organized and         

beautified our statue 

area...and to one of our 

4th graders, Dominic, 

who helped as well. 


